
Ama sah, Good afternoon Parkside students and families, 
 
I hope you have been able to have a safe summer facing the challenges of living in 
pandemic conditions. I know you are probably wondering what will school look like 
for students in September. I have attached two documents that explain the safety 
measures that will exist at our school. This safety plan could be revised if 
conditions change or new ideas are added, but for now we have a roadmap to 
guide us on our learning journey. If you have any questions or concerns about the 
Parkside safety plan, please contact by replying to this email or phoning me (250-
641-2170) and I will respond as soon as possible.  
 
On September 8 and September 9 Parkside staff will be at school receiving safety 
training and preparing for the new school year. On September 10th families will be 
contacted to schedule an orientation meeting with their child’s homeroom 
teacher. These meetings will take place at Parkside from September 10-18.  
 
The first day of regular classes for students will be Monday September 21st. 
I have attached a school supplies list for your reference.  
 
 
If you have decided not to register your child at Parkside, please let me know by 
replying to this email or phoning me (250-641-2170) so a new student can attend 
our school. 
 
Take care and be safe. 

 
Jane Arbuckle 
Principal  
Parkside Secondary School 
Terrace, B.C. 
“Stronger Together” 
250-641-2170 
 
 


